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| refer to the above Planning Complaint with regard to installation and use of a gazebo to cover
outside seating at the Chipping Farm Shop.

and visit the farm shop on a regular basis. The gazebo in
question provides much needed shelter to locals and visitors alike who use the shop and enjoy a
short break for refreshments in a safe and healthy outside space. The seating area is positioned off
the main road which doesn’t obstruct or reduce visibility o road users and the construction is
within keeping to the environment of the village.
It provides shelter throughout the year, not only to locals and visitors but also many parents and
caters collecting children from the necrby school.
In my view the facility in an asset to the village and support it's ongoing use.
It should be noted that the gazebo was particularly useful during the recent covid lockdown
period etc providing a safe environment for people to relax and communicate. It should be
applauded rather than criticised.




